
 Official Plan Review Discussion Paper Workshops 
August 10, 2005 

 
The Official Plan is our Blueprint for the future.  It establishes goals, objectives and policies to guide 
the overall physical development of the City for the next 20 to 30 years.   
 
In accordance with the Planning Act, the City has initiated a strategic review of the Official Plan in 
2002 to address a number of policy areas including: 
 
 
 
 
 
Policy reviews for each area are complete.  Proposed directions for changes to the Official Plan are 
presented in a series of Discussion Papers for public consideration and input.  These Discussion 
Papers and relevant information for the Official Plan Review are available on our City website 
http://www.city.brampton.on.ca/official_plan/home.tml?rnav=97. 
 
Workshop sessions are now scheduled to hear your feedback on the Discussion Papers: 
 

Discussion Paper Topic Date & Time Venue 

Retail Policy Review Wednesday, August 10, 2005, 
9.30am-12.00pm 

Office Strategy  Wednesday, August 10, 2005 
2.00-4.30pm 

 
Caledon East Room 
Holiday Inn 
30 Peel Centre Drive 
Brampton 
 

 

� Environment/Open Space 
� Urban Design 
� Cultural Heritage  

� 
� 
� 

W

R.S.V.P. 
To register for a workshop, please telephone:
905-874-2050 or email: ourfuture@brampton.ca.
For further information, please contact Christina
Lo, Planning, Design and Development
Department at the same number/address.   
e loo
New Growth Forecasts 
Retail 
Office 
k forward to seeing you at the Workshops and to your continuous support for the project 
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